June 14, 2016

Dear Customer:

As a valued customer of State Bank of Chilton, we’d like to share some exciting news! On June 1, 2016,
State Bank of Chilton acquired Calumet County Bank, headquartered in Brillion, Wisconsin.

For six generations and over 125 years, State Bank of Chiton has been providing exceptional face-to-face
personal service while remaining dedicated to our customers’ financial success. This acquisition will add
two more locations to allow you to conduct banking business in Brillion or Sherwood. We are also
excited to provide some exciting new services this year:

e  Our website, www.statebankofchilton.com has improved allowing you to find information

pertinent to your banking more readily

e OnJune 22, our retail online banking platform, eBranch Online will roll-out. Your login to the
new platform will remain the same, but the new features include easier navigation, larger font
sizes, and better integration with our BillPay and Popmoney services.

e OnlJuly 8, we will add the MoneyPass network to our ATM and debit cards so you’ll enjoy
surcharge-free access at any of our eight State Bank of Chilton ATMs and now at more than
23,000 ATMs nationwide. Visit our website to download the convenient MoneyPass ATM
locator app for easy access while on the go.

The systems operational merger to incorporate the former Calumet County Bank locations will occur in
September. We will provide you plenty of advance notice of the operational merger and any limited
impact it may have on your banking. Until the operational merger is complete, please continue
conducting your business as usual at the Chilton, Stockbridge, or Milwaukee offices.

If you have any questions, please contact us at (866)742-2823 or
customerservice@statebankofchilton.com.

Sincerely,

Laura J. Hoerth
Executive Vice President
State Bank of Chilton



